
Dear Parents, 

I hope you are all doing well.  It was so uplifting to see that beautiful scenery with the snow 

storm on the weekend.  I can imagine some of your children enjoyed making snowmen!  I know 

I have re-discovered the joy of outdoor skating and tobogganing this winter, something that I 

probably would have passed on in ‘normal’ times. 

Let’s pray together this week for: 

 For the church, continuing to remind us to follow God’s wishes in all we do 
 

 For world leaders that they act and make decisions keeping in mind the good of all 
people 

 
 For people who are feeling nervous or anxious, may they be granted peace 

 

 For our parish community that we open our ears and hearts to bring God’s love to others 
 
The lesson plan this week is to complete the exercise in their duo tang and cover the chapter in 

their work book. If you have been keeping up with the weekly lessons, that is great.  If you have 

fallen behind, don’t worry… it is never too late to put in a bit more time to catch up.  I will be 

collecting the duo tangs in the Spring. 

The chapter to cover in their “Be My Disciples” book this week is:  

 Level One – Chapter 11 
 Level Two – Chapter 21 
 Level Three – Chapter 16 
 Level Four – Chapter 19 
 Level Five – Chapter 18 
 Level Six – Chapter 18 

 
You will find below the duo tang masters that show different questions than those you received 

in your duo tang.  Remember, the questions to be answered are those in the duo-tang you 

received at book pick-up, not the questions on the masters below.  I encourage you to use the 

questions below to open a dialogue with your child.   

The prayer service this week can be found at https://worship.pastoral.center/day/2021-01-24 

Feel free to email me if you have any questions. 

Have a Blessed week! 

Beverley 

Beverley Wiltsie 
Director of Family Faith Education 

St. Veronica's Parish 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


